
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Blair Martin, Planning Commission Chair 
 Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commissioners 
 
THRU: Melanie Aeschliman, Planning Director 
 
FROM: Ryan Raidmae 
 
DATE: April 22, 2022 
 
RE: Public Meeting to consider the Local Option Zoning District application to 

repeal the Single-Family Residential District (R-1).  
 
 
On April 21, 2022 at 6:00pm a public meeting was held at the Donald E. Gilman 
River Center. The meeting was in regards to the Local Option Zoning District 
application to repeal the Single-Family Residential District (R-1) of Kalifornsky 
Center. 
 
There were no attendees to this public meeting. 


